WESLEYAN THEOLOGICAL SOCIETY
DR. WAYNE E. CALDWELL, SEC. - TREAS.
215 E. 43rd STREET, MARION, IN 46952

Dear WTS Member:

Please accept our apology for the lateness of the
Journal this year. Our Editorial Committee ran
into various snags and together with the timetable
for printing, the Journal is unusually late - we
may have even set a new record!

It is a pleasure to send you Vol. 14, No. 1, 1979
Journal. Please feel free to order additional
copies at $2.50 each or $1.00 for students and
WIS pays the postage.

PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING:

Your dues are paid in Full for 1979 and
all previous years since you have been a
member.

Your dues are not paid for 1979, and you
now are respectfully and kindly asked to
remit as a Full

Associate, Student Member.
Your dues are not paid for 1978 or 1979
and according to the Bylaws of the WIS
the new Journal cannot be mmsﬁ.cﬂnww the
full remittance of is paid.

PLEASE KEEP ME INFORMED OF ALL ADDRESS CHANGES!
I THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR HELPING WITH THE RECORDS
TO KEEP THEM CURRENT!

PLEASE RESERVE THIS DATE: November 2 - 3, 1979,
for the Annual WIS Meeting to be held at Marion
College, Marion, IN!

Wergre & .

Your WTS Sec.-Treas., Sm%”m E. Cal
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